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Warrensburg Company to Receive  
Job Training Funds  

 
JEFFERSON CITY—Senator David Pearce (R-Warrensburg) today announced that Swisher 

Mower and Machine Company, Inc. in Warrensburg will receive funding from the Missouri Job 
Development Fund for the Missouri Customized Training Program. The company will receive 
$25,000 to train 100 workers.  

“A well-trained and highly skilled workforce is an asset to our communities and to the state as a 
whole,” Sen. Pearce said. “I know the training funds presented to Swisher Mower and Machine 
Company will be put to good use.”  

The Missouri Customized Training program offers funding assistance to eligible Missouri 
employers for the training and re-training of new and existing employees. In fiscal year 2009, training 
assistance was approved for 243 companies and five company training consortiums to train more than 
32,000 workers. These companies reported more than $1.4 billion in capital investment in Missouri.  

To learn more about the program, go to www.ded.mo.gov.  
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